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I am Rhiannon Urquhart and I oppose HB 3063. I do not believe a child should be excluded
from schools because the parent chooses to exempt their child from one or more vaccines due
to religious or philosophical reasons. Please vote no on HB 3063.

The US government should have no right to interfere with personal parental beliefs in regards
to the medical care of their child. The government is overstepping its boundaries here and
interjecting itself into the private relationship of a doctor and their patient.

Furthermore, if the government starts down this road of mandating healthcare, it is just
opening the door for more interference into a parents right to exclusively make medical
decisions for their child.

Thank you for your time,
Rhiannon Urquhart


mailto:rl.urquhart@gmail.com
mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

